
Subject: [Fwd: [Fwd: RE: Congratulations, Mr. Levine]]
Date: Tue, 24 Feb 2004 18:50:58 -0800

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: [Fwd: RE: Congratulations, Mr. Levine]
Date: Tue, 24 Feb 2004 15:53:52 -0800

From: M E Craver <mecraver@shaw.ca>
To: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>

CC: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Councillor Crist:  Here is another one for the Mountain Bike files.  It is only a matter of time before someone sues in North
Vancouver.  Cypress, Kamloops and Burnaby Mountain have and are removing dangerous and illegal structures and closing down
illegal mountain bike trails.  Delta Watershed Park is the newest chapter of a ongoing saga of liability issues. They may need a place to
ride, but it doesn't have to be all over the forests, and definitely NOT in Mountain View Park.
Monica Craver

-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject: RE: Congratulations, Mr. Levine

Date: Tue, 24 Feb 2004 15:12:01 -0800
From: Ken Kuntz <KKuntz@corp.delta.bc.ca>

To: mecraver@shaw.ca

Folio:  42846 (42810)

File:   5-2-1-17                                                                          

Re:     Removal of Watershed Park Mountain Bike Apparatus

Watershed Park is a public park and, like all other public lands, requires the permission 

Municipal approval requires a legal entity, such as society or agency, to come forward wi t

Last week a user of this apparatus was injured on an apparently booby-trapped device. The 

Ken Kuntz
Director of Parks, Recreation and Culture
Phone:  604-952-3537
Fax:  604-9464693
Email:  kkuntz@corp.delta.bc.ca

-----Original Message-----
From: M E Craver [ mailto:mecraver@shaw.ca ]
Sent: Friday, February 20, 2004 9:45 AM
To: Parks, Recreation & Culture
Subject: Congratulations, Mr. Levine

Dear Mr. Levine:
It is about time that someone takes charge of the situation in regards 
to illegal bike structures being built.  I live in North Vancouver, and 
wish our own authorites would do the same, as these mountain bike people 
have just about taken over our neighbourhood in their determination to 
ride on Fromme Mountain.  It is a mess up there with veins of illegal 
trails and structures.  It is not safe to hike there anymore without 
carrying a big stick for protection.  Broken glass on the hiking trails 
keeps us from taking our dogs for a walk. These people do not need our 
forests to ride in, as this sport is really dirtbike and stunt geared, 
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and structures could be built anywhere outside of our forests to ride. 
These people do not need our watersheds, forests, and other wild places, 
just a stunt and amusement park that could be constructed any where.  I 
admire your stand in ridding the Delta Watershed of illegal and 
dangerous structures.  This is a rogue sport which has gotten out of 
control and needs rules, enforcement and containment. Good Luck. Don't 
let the propaganda of this sport deter your efforts.

Monica Craver--a resident of an Upper Lynn neighbourhood (Fromme 
Mountain and Mountain View Park)
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